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An Online Newsletter Showcasing Our Programs for the Month of March, 2024! 

We start the month of March with our exhibition "TATSU: Depictions of Dragons in 

Japanese Art," which will run through April 27th. On display will also be the special 
calligraphy artwork made during the special preview event by Kuniharu Yoshida. 

We will also be hosting a screening of "POP IN Q" in collaboration with CJC 
Campus Japanese Club. Finally, we will end the month and fiscal year with a 
Japanese calligraphy workshop focusing on the Kanji "TATSU (Dragon)" 

It has been a month now since the start of our Toronto office's Book Tree 
campaign and it has netted many comments from both physical library users in 
Canada as well as digital library users in both countries. There is still a month left 
and we hope you will comment as you finish more books. 

These are our events in the month of March so we hope you will join us to 
experience Japanese culture! 

ART EXHIBITION 

TATSU: Depictions of Dragons in 

Japanese Art 
Through April 27, 2024 
Mon-Sat 12:00pm-6:00pm 

Closed on Sundays & Holiday (March 20) 

ADMISSION IS FREE 

The year 2024 is the Year of the Dragon in 
the East Asian zodiac. Japan Foundation 

Los Angeles will celebrate this year with 

the exhibition TATSU: Depictions of 

Dragons in Japanese Art. Featuring art 

works from three local collections and 
curated by Meher McArthur, the exhibition 

celebrates the dragon as a beloved motif 

in a wide range of Japanese art, from 

paintings and prints to ceramics, 

metalwork, and textiles. 

Learn More> 











We want to also remind those who are organizing Japanese speech contests that we 

have a special goody bag you can request to give away as awards. The advocacy goods 

form has a new section for this, and we ask that you submit a separate application if you 

are hosting a regional speech contest. You can still order give away goods including 

posters from the following link. 
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